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This family of three siblings have been creating 

their own rainbow art gallery with these stun-

ning works of art! What a triumph! Clearly Fab 

Fridays continue to brighten up everyone’s week 

even when the school is closed. Well done!  

‘We love seeing the 

newsletters and seeing 

what people are up to—

it’s a great source of    

inspiration.’ 

To all you Parent Teachers out there, we continue to be impressed by you! Please see a 

quote below from a parent this week. Thank you for all you are doing for your children.  



This family have been very creative with their learning! They have clearly 

been loving the Viking theme: carving runes, making Longships in the gar-

den and out of fruit, designing and making Viking costumes for their toys 

and taking part in a scavenger hunt to find items that Vikings may have 

bought and sold on their travels. And if that wasn't enough, they have also 

made a little video demonstrating international trade in the Viking times!  

What great inspirational  learning ideas to share! Well done!  



Nothing like a bit of experimental science at home! This young chap 

has been busy, not just creating a chemical reaction but also writing 

up his experiment so that others can also have a go! Just follow the 

very clear instructions on how to make a Foam Water Fall. Very im-

pressive piece of writing! Well done!  

From flying high on kangaroo boots to the quiet and calm cook-

ing of vegetable soup. Let’s hope this year 6 pupil had the soup 

after jumping like a kangaroo rather than before!  

It’s not just the children that have been busy being creative 

at home! Miss Deakin has been cooking the most delicious 

looking cakes with her son and having fun with her recycling 

by turning them into garden art! Great fun to make! I wonder 

what you could create with your recycled packaging? 



It’s been non-stop for this brother and sister! They have been busy making 

peppermint creams (yum!), using a needle and thread to create felt wood-

land themed objects, creating their own fitness challenge (with the help of 

the new puppy), painting pebbles in support of the NHS and make very de-

licious looking chocolate cake (double yum!). What a creative pair!  

Another impressive 

piece of writing to 

share! Here is a su-

per piece of non-

chronological 

writing created by 

one of our Year 3 

pupils. Something to 

be very proud of! 

Well done!  



Taking the word creative to a new level! This Year 4 pupil has been busy 

building a den out of cardboard boxes, making stone ornaments using 

clay, using ingredients found at home to make his own lava lamp and, 

the one that has made me giggle, being creative with the toilet rolls! 

Good to have a keen sense of humour at these worrying times! Well 

done and thank you for making us smile!  

Inspired by her older 

brother’s Edinburgh Pro-

ject, this Year 2 pupil de-

cide to show us her work 

on Kenya ready for when 

she joins us in Year 3 in 

September. Well done!  

Reading The Magic Finger, building lego worlds 

and labelling body parts, bones and muscles has 

kept this young chap busy this week! Well done! 



This brother and sister have certainly been testing out some new found 

art ideas—freezing fairies and toy soldiers in ice and filling an egg shell 

with water and petals and freezing it to create this beautiful work of art! 

The wonders of combining nature and frozen water! What a lovely idea! 

This family of siblings were given the task of creating 3D shapes using cock-

tail sticks and fruit gums! Well done for managing to create your shapes be-

fore testing the shape building resources! I don’t think the fruit gums 

would have lasted that long in my house! A fun idea to help teach the prop-

erties of 3D shapes. Well done!  

 

Some more great ex-

amples of written work 

being done at home –

some science and his-

tory work to be proud 

of . Grandad really en-

joyed talking about his 

car to his Year 2 grand-

daughter.  



Have you been wondering what happened to the chicks that were in-

cubated in school last term? Well here are 7 of them—6 ladies and a 

rooster who has been given the name Sooty! Quite clearly these 

chickens have found their forever home with the beautiful 5 star ac-

commodation built especially for them. If I was a chicken, this is defi-

nitely where I would want to come home to roost. The coop is big 

enough for the family to go inside and interact with the chickens. 

What a lovely way to spend part of your day. Lucky chickens!  

Happy Birthday to this young 

lady who has clearly enjoyed 

indulging in the most delicious 

looking cake. We all hope you 

had a wonderful day!  



And here we have another one of 

our pupils enjoying their birthday 

with a very impressive cake to cele-

brate. Happy birthday to you from 

us all!  

Here is one of our 

KS1 pupils holding a 

very impressive piece 

of maths work. She 

now knows all about 

vertices, edges and 

faces. Well done!  

This Year 4 pupil and his big sister have been very busy 

printing these rainbow bags for the nurses at Treliske. These 

have been donated to the staff who have to change out of 

their uniform clothes after their shift. They are also helping 

their mum to make scrubs for nurses working on the chil-

dren’s ward and they are asking for any donations of brightly 

coloured children’s bedding to enable them to continue the 

helpful work they are doing. If you would like to know more 

about this and who to get the donations to, please contact 

Stacey who is happy for you to contact her on this email ad-

dress: staceyleanne555@gmail.com  Thank you for all you 

are doing to help!   

Making masks for the 

family—more skills to 

share from this talented 

seamstress! 

This busy scientist has been finding out all about 

magnets and how the strengths of different mag-

nets work through different types of materials. A 

very interesting investigation.   



This Year 2 pupil has been enjoying finding out all about Kenya. A great 

combination of super writing and art. Well done!  

This little Puffin has been very busy this week, creating his own pieces of artwork, baking  

the most delicious looking cakes, practicing his counting of big numbers and using the sun-

ny days to enjoy his exercise outdoors. Well done!  



A message from the Village Emergency Plan Group: 

The emergency plan is supporting VE Day on Friday 8th 

May and we are asking the village to decorate their 

houses with red, white and blue. We are inviting fami-

lies to have their own BBQ or picnic just outside their 

house (weather permitting) to celebrate the occasion. 

If you have any pictures of your celebrations to share, 

please do email them to me for the next newsletter.   

A message from Mrs Whomersley to all you keen re-

corder players!  

If anyone needs any extra recorder music to play I’m 

very happy to e-mail some out if you let me know (I 

have already sent ‘Sing a Rainbow’ and ‘Somewhere 

over the Rainbow’ to the more experienced players) 

 

We are loving your news! Please do keep 

sending your wonderful pictures in of what 

you are all getting up to. And if you are      

celebrating a birthday or any other special 

occasion, let us know so we can give you a 

shout out on the newsletter!  

Thank you for all you are continuing to do! 

We miss you all very much!  


